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February 22, 2006 
 

 

At a regular meeting held at the East Manchester Township building with a 
quorum present, the meeting opened at 7:00pm.   
 
Discussion was held on the comprehensive plan.   
Suggestions were made as to the permitted uses, area, regulations, and 
setbacks in the continued review of the Zoning Ordinance book. 
 
All agreed upon updates will be incorporated into the draft of the entire book. 
 
      Respectfully  submitted,  
 
 
 
      Terry R. Gingerich 
      Township Secretary/Treasurer/Manager  
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